
December 21, 2022

Press Release

GALENA PARK
INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

 Galena Park Yellow Jacket Signs National Letter of Intent
Houston, Texas: On December 21, 2022, Galena Park High School (GPHS) senior Timothy 
Marshall took advantage of a Division I Football scholarship offer and signed his national letter of 
intent to attend and play football for Houston Christian University (HCU). He will join the HCU 
Huskies as a member of the defensive line in the fall. When asked about the motivation for his 
decision, Marshall shared, “I am grateful to have the opportunity to continue my education and 
keep playing football.”  

Congratulations to Timothy Marshall, and GPISD wishes you the best of luck!

Pictured: Noe Esparza, Galena Park ISD Board of Trustee Vice President; Dr. John Moore, 
Superintendent of Schools; Dr. Kimberly Martin, Galena Park High School Principal; 
Spiridon Amarantos, GPHS Athletic Coordinator; and (seated) Timothy Marshall, GPHS 
Defensive Player
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